From: Sherry Barrett

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD

Cc: Robert Levin

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fees for non motorized paddle craft
Date: Friday, February 23, 2024 9:21:53 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

I am Chair of the New Mexico Paddlers Coalition and have been informed that there will be a $5 launch fee for non-
motorized paddle craft. This is of course a concern, as our craft have minimal impact, are provided with little to no
infrastructure, and are a way to get underserved populations on the water for a minimal cost.

Please provide me with the proposed fee structure so that we can evaluate it and provide comments.

Thank you
Sherry Barrett
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